
Equal Opportunity Employer  

September 4, 2025 

RE: Days Mills Bridge Replacement – WIN. 026226.00 
Kennebunk & Arundel, ME

To Whom It May Concern, 

Please be advised that Days Mills Bridge, #2221, on Alewive Rd. (State Route 
35) over Kennebunk River, in Kennebunk & Arundel, ME - approximately 0.02 of 
a mile north of Days Mills Rd. will be closing Monday, September 15th for removal 
and replacement of the existing bridge. It will reopen on, or before – June 29, 
2026. Alewive Rd. (State Route 35) will be closed to all vehicular, bicycle and 
pedestrian traffic during this closure. Please follow the signed detour utilizing The 
Maine Turnpike & State Route 111. Should you have any questions feel free to 
contact me anytime via email at jmarceau@wymanandsimpson.com or at (207) 
319-8952.

Regards, 

Josh Marceau 

Cc: 

Jack Blanchard, Resident Engineer jack.blanchard@tylin.com 
Andrew Gobeil, MDOT Comms  andrew.gobeil@maine.gov 
Merton Brown, Kennebunk Town Clerk mbrown@kennebunkmaine.us 
Bryan Laverriere, Kennebunk Town Manager blaverriere@kennebunkmaine.us 
Kathleen Nolette, Kennebunk Admin. Asst. knolette@kennebunkmaine.us 
Chris Osterrieder, Kennebunk Town Engineer costerrieder@kennebunkmaine.us 
Dustin Wilborn, Kennebunk Post Office  Dustin.T.Wilborn@usps.gov 
Matt Shinberg, RSU 21 Communications mshinberg@rsu21.net 
Dr. Martin Grimm, RSU 21 Superintendent mgrimm@rsu21.net 
Chris Pasciuto, RSU 21 Transportation  cpasciuto@rsu21.net 
Robert MacKenzie, Kennebunk Police Chief    rmackenzie@kennebunkmaine.us 
Eric O’Brien, Kennebunk Police Deputy Chief eobrien@kennebunkmaine.us 
Justin Cooper, Kennebunk Fire Chief jcooper@kennebunkmaine.us 
Dawn Jewett, Kennebunk Fire Admin. Asst. djewett@kennebunkmaine.us 

jmarceau
Josh

Lindsay Gagne
Rectangle



Lindsay Gagne
Pencil




